
RMGC Hosts the First Tee of Contra Costa 

The Rossmoor Men’s Golf Club is continuing its annual tradition of  
hosting the boys and girls from the First Tee of Contra Costa on Saturday, 
May 13th on the Creekside Golf Course.


Lunch will be served in the Creekside Club Room preceding golf and 
prizes will be awarded to the boys and girls for the low gross scores as 
well as closest to the pin on the 7th green.



